[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Bergman, Russ [mailto:RBergman@hhoh.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 4:46 PM
To: Tom Bellish, Buckeye Energy Brokers, Inc
Subject: Apples to Apples Comparison
 
Tom,
 
Attached is the apples to apples comparison that two of the companies put together for each of their negotiations.  If you could, please put one together for your company.  We may be starting over with proposals in the next few weeks.  If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks, 
 
Russ Bergman, P.E.
City of Huber Heights
City Engineer
(937) 237-5816
rbergman@hhoh.org
 

